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Wednesday, December 19   

Calendar  

Week 10 
Wednesday, 19th 
December—Last day 
for students 
K-2 Excursion to 
Noah’s Ark 
Years 3-6 Pool Party 

 

2019 

Week 1 
Thursday, 31st January 
First day for Year 1—
Year 6 
Friday, 1st February 
LNPSSA Cricket @ 
Leeton 
 
Week 2 
Monday, 4th February 
First day for Kinder 
P&C Meeting @ 
5.30pm 
Friday, 8th February 
Swimming Carnival 
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LEETON SCHOOL DENTAL CLINIC 
The School Dental Clinic is available for all children aged from 0 – 18 years of 
age.  We encourage all parents to make an appointment for your child to have a 

full dental check.  Treatment at our clinic is FREE to all children who have a 
Medicare card.  To make an appointment please telephone our call centre on 

1800 450 046 
We hope to see you soon!!! 

Our School has students who are highly allergic to 

NUTS and NUT PRODUCTS 

We seek your co-operation in trying to keep our 

school NUT FREE Principal:   Susan Ruffles 
Deputy Principal: Kevin Junor 
Assistant Principal:  Karla Jamieson 
Assistant Principal: Helen Files 
Assistant Principal: Julie-Anne Rowe 
Phone:   02 6959 2144 
Fax:   02 6959 3274 
Email Address: narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
School Website:  www.narrandera-p.schools.nsw.gov.au 
Dental Clinic:  1800 450 046 
Narrandera Schools as Community Centre: 6959 3894 

From the Principal . . . . . . . . . . . 

This is our final weekly newsletter for 2018. 

Our plans are underway for next year with a lot of staff stability as well as a welcome 

to a few new teachers.  

We have set up for 12 classes Kindergarten to Year 6 with designated Assistant 

Principals supporting each stage of learning. In addition to our classes we have 

developed a model of learning and wellbeing support that will also be led by an 

Assistant Principal and specific teams. ‘The Hub’ and ‘The Learning Centre’ will run 

programs for students every day and will involve support timetables for identified 

students and in-class supports for these students and for teachers. Further to this our 

Multi-Categorical (MC) class will begin from day 1 next year. 

Mr Derek Noffke will be the school’s Relieving Principal to begin the 2019 school 

year as I will be retiring from the Narrandera Public School Principal role at the end 

of the school holidays. 

I would like to take this opportunity to wish everyone a safe and enjoyable holiday 

period and to thank everyone for their continuing and expanding partnerships as we 

place the children at the centre of our conversations and 

our decision-making.  

Finally I extend a sincere thank you and farewell to all our 

outgoing Year 6 students and their families. For some 

families this will be their ‘last’ child attending NPS so it is 

timely that we wish you and your child/ren all the very best 

for the future. I look forward to hearing about many life-

adventures as the years go by.  

Have a wonderful Christmas and I shall see many of you in 

the new year either at school or around the town. 

Susan Ruffles 

mailto:narrandera-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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2019 School Year 
All staff start Tuesday 29th January 2019. 
Yr1  - Yr6 Students start Thursday 

31st January 2019. 
Kinder start Monday 4th 

February 2019. 

The Uniform Shop won’t be open over the 

holidays. It will reopen for 2019 on 
Wednesday 30th January 8.30 until 

1.30pm (closed Tuesday 29th January 

2019 and Wednesday after 1.30pm) 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS: 
 
NARRANDERA OUT OF SCHOOL HOURS (NOOSH) – Have a 
calendar for the upcoming holidays that is packed full of fun and 
exciting activities for students who are school age, 4-12 years. If you 
would like a copy of the calendar please pick one up from the 
Narrandera Public School front office or for more information contact 
6959 4731 / 0447 891 779 or email noosh30@bigpond.com 

This newsletter is 

produced with the 

support of the 

following local 

businesses:  
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125 East Street, Narrandera 

02 6959 2091 
For all your family health care needs 


